
JORDAN SCHOOL DISTRICT 
Anthony Godfrey, Ed.D., Superintendent of Schools 

West Jordan, Utah 

Interoffice Communication 
 
DATE:  November 19, 2020 
 
TO:  All Schools 
 
FROM:  Derek Anderson, Director of Budgets 
  
SUBJECT: School Year 2020 – 2021 Budget Allocations 
 
 
Attached is the fiscal year 2020-21 final budget allocations summary. There was an error 
in the PDF with the In Lieu budget that was sent out in the previous JAM. The amount in 
Skyward is the correct amount. The attached PDF it to reflect that amount. 
 
Please note, if you received school startup funds or have made budget transfers those are 
reflected only in the total budget number.  
 
Please call or email Derek with any questions. 
 
Ex - 88275 
E-Mail – derek.anderson2@jordandistrict.org 


